
The annual golf tournament will take place
during Alumni Weekend on March 17 at
Morongo Golf Club at Tukwet Canyon. We
are currently looking for sponsors and
players! To learn more, please click the
following link:
MGA Golf Tournament

Social Media

We have updated our website! Check it out at mesagrandeacademy.org

Don’t forget to
update your

contact
information

HERE!

NewsLetter
MGA Alumni

Welcome!
I am excited to present Mesa Grande Academy’s
new quarterly Alumni Newsletter. 

For those of you who may not have seen my first alumni 
e-mail, I want to start by introducing myself. My name is
Kelsie Ashlock and I am the new Development Director here
at Mesa Grande Academy. I have a husband, Grant and 2
kids (a Kindergartner at MGA and a Preschooler at the MGA
Children’s Center). I am excited to be jumping into the MGA
family not only as an employee, but also as a parent. 
We have many plans in the works regarding both Alumni and
Advancement and this newsletter is just the beginning. I hope
you each have a very Merry Christmas and I look forward to
speaking with and meeting many of you in the New Year. Feel
free to reach out with any questions you may have. 

Thank you!
Kelsie Ashlock, Development Director 
kelsie.ashlock@mgak-12.org
(909) 795-1112 ext. 270

Our 2024 Alumni Weekend is going to
be March 16-17. The Honor Years this
year will be the following:
2019: 5 year                      2004: 20 Year
2014: 10 year                    1999: 25 year
2009: 15 year                    1994: 30 year

You will be receiving more information
about this soon! If you would like to help
with planning this event, please e-mail
kelsie.ashlock@mgak-12.org

Golf Tournament

December 2023

Alumni Weekend

Social Media
Check out our MGA Linktree to see
everything happening on campus!

https://linktr.ee/mesagrandeacademy

(By the 2023 MGA Kindergarten class)

https://www.mesagrandeacademy.org/support-mga/golf-tournament.cfm
http://mesagrandeacademy.org/
https://mesagrandeacademy.factsmgtadmin.com/form/hwSTt4mzR?authToken=__token__
https://linktr.ee/mesagrandeacademy


What is NEW at MGA?
... and other exciting things happening around campus!

The Mesa Grande Academy Children‘s Center
opened at the beginning of the 2021 school year.

We currently have 29 students, 2-5 years old.
 Our littlest students receive high quality,

individualized care from loving teachers who set
a foundation for kids by celebrating God‘s love

through daily worship and a Christian curriculum.
If you know someone who may be interested, or if

you would like more information, please visit
https://mgachildrenscenter.org.  

Did you know we now
have a Children’s Center?

Support MGA
Have you considered an end of-the-year donation? A few of the

projects that I would like to highlight are:

The High School Amphitheater Project
Help us finish this outdoor space

where our high school students can
meet and interact together.  

Student Assistance Fund
This fund allows us to help

families attend MGA who would
not otherwise be able to afford

it. 

To give a gift or learn more about how you can support students at
MGA, please visit our Giving Page.

https://www.mesagrandeacademy.org/support-mga/donate-now.cfm

